
  

Head of Pre-school and Nursery  
  

Welcome back after the Christmas break and Happy New Year to you all.   
  
As you are now all aware the government has introduced a nationwide lock down with all 
primary and secondary education being instructed to close, this does not include us the 
Nursery and Pre-school, we remain open. The protocols the government have asked us to put 
into place remain the same along with the class bubbles to help prevent the spread of the 
infection which minimises the risk to your children and my staff. I realise with the infection 
rate on the rise nationally you might take the decision not to send your child into school and 
if you decide to keep them at home let us know and we will organise homework to go out 
weekly.  
  
The class topic is Winter. We shall be exploring textures, shape, and various materials to 
achieve their planned effect in their artwork.    
  
As the weather is getting cold, could you send your children to school with their hat and 
gloves please as we play outside daily.  
  
Letter sound in class is 'L' - please could you create a collage and bring back into class as we 
look forward to seeing your children's lovely creations. Homework and reading books will be 
sent home this week.   
  
Finally, a gentle reminder, could you please clearly label all items of clothing to prevent 
uniform going home with the wrong child.  
 

 


